Gong
The Gong are one of the smallest distinct
Buddhist people groups in the world. In
1995 they numbered just 200 individuals
living in two villages in western Thailand.
Thirty Gong families live in Ban Kok Chiang
in the Dan Chang District of Suphan Buri
Province. Their village is located just a
mile or so from the site of the 1991 Lauda
Air disaster, in which all 223 people on
board died. An additional ten Gong families
inhabit Ban Khog Kwai in the Ban Rai
District of Uthai Thani Province. In both
villages the Gong live in community with
Thai people. Intermarriage with the Thai is
widespread, so that today there are only
a few Gong people who are considered
pure-bred.

achieved many soldiers were left behind in
southern Yunnan, where they intermarried
with local women and gradually formed
into the Jino tribe.1 Could it be that some of
those early settlers moved into Myanmar
and—many centuries later—ended up as the
Gong people in western Thailand?
The Gong language is still spoken by all
adults in this people group, although Gong
children reportedly now speak Thai as their
main language at home. Despite their small
numbers, researchers have discovered
linguistic differences between those living
in the two Gong villages and have separated
them as two dialects. The two villages have
minimal contact with each other.
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